
I am writing to you to inform you of a scholarship that my family is offering in 
honor of my son Andrew.  The Color Of Hope 10-5-17 is happy to announce 
we will be offering 2 - $500 scholarships in 2020. 
 
These scholarships are open to undergraduate students Wisconsin who will 
be pursuing the Fine Arts or  Psychology.  Applicants must submit a 500 word 
essay on why they have chosen this field of study and why they feel they 
should be honored this scholarship.  Essays will be accepted from January 1 - 
March 31, 2020, with awards being announced May 4th. 
 
To apply, please access the scholarship section for instructions online at 
www.TheColorOfHope10517.com or mail your essay to the address below: 
   
The Color Of Hope 10-5-17 Scholarship 
C/O Becca Lopez 
409 Highland Street 
Wrightstown, WI  54180 
 


